Tuesday, May 17, 2011 (Sent via email to Monte Oberlee of Crittenton Hospital)
Re: TREE PLANTING BEHIND CRITTENTON HOSPITAL

Dear Mr. Oberlee,

Today was a beautiful day even though the weather is still dreary, cold and rainy.

We appreciate your listening to our requests and thank you so very much for planting so many beautiful
evergreens along the pathway and in the retention pond area.

It is amazing to see how big and healthy the trees are and that there are so many of them.

On behalf of the residents of Hidden Hills, especially those of us along the fence line and pathway, a
sincere thank you to you and Crittenton Hospital.

Our hope is that they will continue to grow and be a magnificent line of green for all of us to enjoy both
in the summertime and winter.

Again, Thank You for your consideration of this overwhelming project.

Sincerely.

Teddy Mitchell, Secretary
Hidden Hills Board of Directors
1064 Willow Grove Ct.
Rochester Hills, MI 48307-2546

(248) 656-1233



